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Rules Corner
Rule 6-2b says the teeing area extends from the 
tee markers’ front edge closest to the front of the
tee box and back two club lengths (8feet).  The
sides are defined by the outside edges of the tee markers.

What happens if you tee off either ahead, behind or outside the edges of the teeing area?
Stroke Play: 
The original stroke is canceled, you incur a 2 stroke penalty and must re-tee from the correct area.  You’re hitting 3
when you re-tee the correct area.

Match Play:
Your opponent has the option of canceling your stroke and having you re-tee from the correct teeing ground area or
have you play the tee shot you hit from the wrong area.  There is no penalty.

CONGRATULATIONS

ACE OF THE MONTH

GROSS: DEB LINDER
         NET: ANGELY CONZALEZ

                        

SLOW PLAY IS EVERYONES
BUSINESS.  KEEP UP WITH THE

GROUP IN FRONT OF YOU!

Party - by the Bay
May 21

Members and Guests
or

Member and Member

April 1 sign-in
Email

cwgc.tournaments.com



From the Prez
     The course will be closed part of the week after Easter .
The green crew will be busy with spring chores.  This means
punching the greens.  So on Tuesday the 9th, we will playing
a no putt game from the silver tees using 1/2 your handicap.  
These sweep people are genius!
     Team play is continuing.  Did you know that San Diego
Womens Golf Association runs team play through out the
county?  It also runs tournaments that you are welcome to
play.  These events are that are played all over the county.
     The Golf Course Advisory Committee met this week to
review the revised Policies and Procedures Manuel for
Coronado golf course.  I watched Mary Youngman our  CGA
delegate skillfully represent  CWGC. 
     The tournament  team have promised us another fun day
on the 21st of May.  Be sure and sign in.  it is a four man team
event. if you can’t field one, let cwgc.tournaments.com
know and they will try to fix you up!
it is amazing that the first quarter of 2024 is behind us.  I am
looking forward to more great golf and some warmer temps!
                                                       Karen

PS  Reminder: all range balls belong to the course and must
remain there.


